ISSUE 16 December 2019

COLPAI Project Newsletter

Monthly Newsletter

www.colpai-project.co.uk





Dear Neighbour

We are writing to give you an update on the on-site activities that have taken place throughout December and works that have now been completed in 2019.

December Works

- Breaking concrete and reduce level dig to residential area
- Groundworks to the school areas

2019 Works Completed

- Removal of demolition materials from the site
- Archaeological works
- Pile probing works
- Phase one and two piling works

The site will be closed for the festive period from **Friday 20 December 2019** to **Thursday 2 January 2020**. The site will have a security presence throughout this period.

This will be our last newsletter ahead of the Christmas break and we will be in touch in January with the dates of future public events.

We would also like to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

COLPAI Project Team

Monday to Friday 8am to 6pm

> Saturday 9am to 2pm

The consented reduced impact hours are:

Monday to Friday 10am to 12pm and 2pm to 4pm.

KEY CONTACTS

For site emergencies, please contact:

Steven McCarthy, ISG T: 07825 719 496

Stephen Beattie, ISG T: 07816 418 156

For general enquiries, please contact the project team:

E: info@colpai-project.co.uk T: 0800 772 0475

For the Department of Community and Children's Services (DCCS), please contact:

Paul Murtagh T: 0207 332 3015